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BCCA national study on the impact of COVID-19
on patients with congenital heart disease

Has your child had COVID-19?

The BCCA (British Congenital Cardiac Association) is running a national study on the impact of
COVID-19 on patients with congenital heart disease (both adults and children) and have reached out to
ECHO for support with this.

The study examines the effect of COVID-19 infection on patients with CHD.

How to take part:

If you are eligible and would like to take part, please read the short letter attached and answer the 8
questions – and send your replies to the email address provided – or click the button below.

The results of the study will be shared with ECHO in the coming months.
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